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BULGARIAN-AMERICAN ASSOCIATION
CHICAGO
_____________________________________________________________
February 25, 2024

Dear  Mr./Mrs.   ……………………………………

The Bulgarian-American Association (BAA) was established in 2002 to help Bulgarian immigrants to adjust to the US culture and social life.  In 2005, we launched the tradition of the festival “Bulgarian Days in Chicago”. The festival promotes Bulgarian businesses, culture and art in Chicago area.  This year, instead of the festival, we have planned the BULGARIAN CULINARY COMPETITION - CHICAGO '2024, which will be held on March 2, 2024 at 1:00 PM at the Mount Prospect Library at 10 S. Emerson St., Mount Prospect, IL 60056.

The purpose of the competition is to showcase the culinary talents of the best chefs and home cooks in Chicago (and beyond) who create and preserve the high standards of Bulgarian cuisine in our diaspora. Three winners in 4 categories will be awarded with your sponsorship. Separately, we will pay for all the other entertainment.  

Everyone is invited for free to this culinary competition, with which we will celebrate Baba Marta and the National Holiday together and cheerfully.

The cooking competition will be accompanied by discussions about Bulgarian cuisine, lectures on recipes and favorite dishes in different regions. There will be an exhibition of Martenitsi and a workshop on their making.

Thank you for sponsoring this event and donating/advertising!

Donation – Goods, Services or Cash in the value of:

.

. 

We greatly appreciate your involvement in the event and your contribution to our cause.

 If you require any further information, feel free to contact me.

Petranka Stamatova - president of BAA
E-Mail: stamatova@comcast.net
Cell. (847) 293-7325
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